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We previously reported that David Berry, the NLRB inspector general,
confirmed that his office was aware of allegations concerning possible
enticements offered to Member Brian Hayes to resign.

Berry has issued a report finding that Hayes was not offered enticements to
resign last year. The Hill has the full story, which can be found here.
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